4/22/2020 THE 2020 CENSUS





Search



<u>Newsletters (/shareholder-department/newsletter/)</u> | <u>Announcements (/shareholder-department/newsletter-category/announcements)</u>

(/wpcontent/uploads/2019 Summer-Newsletter v8.pdf)

THE 2020 CENSUS

How To Respond

While Census field operations are on hold until at least April 1 due to the COVID-19 pandemic, it's even more important for Alaskans to respond to the Census from home. The 2020 Census will ask a few simple questions about you and everyone who is or will be living with you on April 1, 2020. For the first time, you can choose to complete the census online, by phone, or by mail. Find out more about each of these methods below:

- Online Response: Please note that if you are responding online, you must complete the
 census in one sitting, as you don't have the ability to save your progress.
 https://2020census.gov/en/ways-torespond/responding-online)
 (https://2020census.gov/en/ways-torespond/responding-online)
- Phone Response: You have the option of completing the questionnaire by phone. To begin, call 844- 330-2020. https://2020census.gov/en/ways-to-respond/responding-by-phone)
- Paper (Mail) Response Guide: Visit my2020census.gov or call (844) 330-2020.

Help your community by staying home and ensuring critical resources for the future.

4/22/2020 THE 2020 CENSUS



< BACK (/shareholder-department/newsletter)

(https://www.facebook.com/TMack.AleutCorp)

Region & History (https://www.aleutcorp.com/shareholders/whowe-are/region-history/)

<u>Calendar</u>

(https://www.aleutcorp.com/shareholders/shareholder-department/calendar/)

Contact

(https://www.aleutcorp.com/shareholders/contact/)